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Online Payment Reminder:

Did you know that payments can be made on our website? They sure can!

Patients visiting our website, www.washington.radiology.com, are able to make payments online by clicking

the [MAKE A PAYMENT] button in the upper right-hand corner of the home page.

They will be asked to select whether they are making a payment to Washington Radiology or Progressive

Radiology; this will depend on where they completed their exam.

They will then enter their details to submit their payment. Please note that all fields are required.

Prior Imaging Reminder:



When scheduling patients who have had related imaging at an outside facility, please be sure to advise them

that we will need both their related images AND reports in order for our radiologists to make the necessary

comparisons.

Sterling CT w/ Contrast Update:

The Sterling location will not be performing CT Contrast exams until further notice.

The CT Contrast schedule has been blocked from January-March 2025 for this office.

This information has been added to the Sterling location job aid: WR - VA - Sterling | Washington Radiology

Contact Center.
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